

A Right Rubbish Christmas - Updated Rehearsal Schedule

All details can be found at: www.centre-stage.com/christmas2016 [pw: showtime]

Rehearsal Venues

ALL PERFORMERS: Studio Theatre, Level 3, 15 Woking Road

Lines & Lyric learning deadline by 28th October – All Lyrics & Lines must be learnt! Those who have not memorised lines and lyrics at this point will not be able to participate in the show

Rehearsal	Friday	28 th October	4.00-6.00pm: MT's, Actors and Dancers*
Rehearsal	Saturday	29 th October	4.00-6.00pm: MT's, Actors and Dancers*
Rehearsal	Friday	4 th November	4.00-6.00pm: MT's, Actors and Dancers*
Rehearsal	Saturday	5 th November	4.00-6.00pm: ALL Performers
Rehearsal	Sunday	6 th November	9.00am-1.00pm (Studio Theatre, 15 Woking Rd)
Rehearsal	Friday	11 th November	4.00-6.00pm: ALL Performers
Rehearsal	Saturday	12 th November	4.00-6.00pm: ALL Performers
Rehearsal	Sunday	13 th November	9.00am-1.00pm (Studio Theatre, 15 Woking Rd)

^{**} On Stage MT students who have classes on Friday afternoons rehearse in class.

On Stage Actors who have classes on Friday afternoons - mop up rehearsals take place on Saturday afternoons from 4.00-5.00pm at Woking Road

Technical and Dress Rehearsal

Friday	18 th November	4.00-8.00pm	(Sands Theatre)
Saturday	19 th November	9.00-5.00pm	(Sands Theatre)

Show Sunday 20th November 08:30-5:30pm (Show times: 10:30 & 2:30)

Important There is a chance of two additional performances scheduled for Friday 18th November and Saturday 19th November. The Sunday show would not change very much apart from the extra attendance for the show. But if the Friday show is scheduled, the whole cast would be required for a dress/tech and show on Friday 18th November and would therefore require a day off school.

N.B. It is our aim to keep this rehearsal schedule as fixed as possible and we have a duty to make this the best possible experience for all concerned. Your children's safety and quality of performance are of paramount importance. However, unforeseen circumstances have a tendency to happen in theatre and we reserve the right to make changes. We will endeavour to give you the most notice possible. If a rehearsal over-runs, please try to remain patient and understanding. If we take a little longer or have to re-schedule, we ask everyone to remain respectful and polite to Centre Stage's staff, their students and other parents.

Thank you for all your help and support!

The Centre Stage Team